
Manheim Twp. H.S.      BULLETIN # 8          Friday, September 7, 2018 
  
College Rep Visits: Students can sign up for the visits on Naviance under the COLLEGES tab. If you will be missing a class period, 
you must print out the confirmation page and show your teacher before you can attend. 
        The George Washington University - Mon Sept 10, 9:30am  Moravian College – Thu Sept 13, 8:00am 
        Cabrini University - Mon Sept 10, 12:45pm    Widener University – Thu Sept 13, 12:45pm 
        Messiah College - Mon Sept 10, 1:45pm     Seton Hill University – Thu Sept 13, 1:45pm 
        Juniata College - Tue Sept 11, 12:45p                    University of New Haven – Fri Sept 14, 8:00am                              
        University of Maryland, Baltimore County - Tue Sept 1, 1:45pm  Mount St. Mary’s University – Fri Sept 14, 9:30am 
        King's College - Wed Sept 12, 8:00am     The University of Alabama – Fri Sept 14, 1:45pm 
        Arcadia University - Wed Sept 12, 9:30am 
       
A military recruiter for the US Marine Corps will be visiting during all lunches on Wednesday, September 12.   
 
A reminder to all students:  The dress code as published in your handbook remains the same.  YOUR ENTIRE TORSO MUST BE 
COVERED! Skirts, shorts, and rompers need to be past finger length.  Additionally, hats and hoodies need to remain off in class 
and within the hallways. 
 
iPad Protection Plan Agreements:  Students may turn in their iPad Protection Plan agreements and payments on the ramp to the 
cafeteria before school and at all lunches until TODAY, September 7th.  Please do not turn them in to any teachers. Forms will not 
be accepted after today, 9/7/18.  
 
The PSAT will be offered at MTHS on Saturday, October 13th for interested students in grades 9-11. The cost of the test will be 
$25. Any student interested in signing up can bring their payment to the Counseling Office. A limited number of tests are 
available so please sign up early.  
 
Any student who signed up to take the PSAT and did not receive a student guide with practice tests should pick one up in the 
Counseling Office during a free period or before or after school. 
 
Senior Privilege:  Seniors whose schedules allow for late arrival or early release must apply for the privilege.  Qualifying seniors 
will be approved based upon good academic, disciplinary and financial standing (school debt-free).  Forms are available in the 
main office at Mrs. Loke’s desk.  Please allow at least 24 hours for approval.  It is the student’s responsibility to verify that their 
application has been approved; the office will not be calling students – students must check with Mrs. Loke before they can begin 
arriving late or leaving early.   

Attention Students:  If you are interested in helping to design this year's yearbook, consider joining Yearbook Club. Neff-Vue 
Yearbook Club is looking for creative, motivated, and responsible students to join our club this year. Please pick up an application 
from Mrs. Wolfe in room 124 or Mrs. Schiffhauer in room 126. Applications are due by Friday, September 14.                  Yearbook 
 
Attention Seniors: If you did not get your formal senior picture taken for the yearbook during the summer sessions or during the 
September 4th session, the make-up date will be Monday, Sept. 10 from 4 to 7 PM in the Auditorium. These are NOT walk-in 
appointments. You should have received a post card in the mail from Lifetouch that provided your appointment date and time. If 
you have any questions or concerns about the appointment, please call Lifetouch at 800-445-1189 or email Mrs. Wolfe 
at wolfeki@mtwp.net.  If you do not get a formal senior picture taken, you will not be included in the senior section of the 
yearbook.                                  Yearbook 
 
Join the MTHS Chess Team. A meeting for interested students will be held Thursday, Sept. 13, after school in room 166. Come to 
learn more. No experience necessary. For more information, see Dr. Penner in room 200. 
 
Attention all Key Club members: Our first meeting will take place on Tuesday, September 11. The same meeting will be held 
before and after school in Convo Hall. You only need to attend one of the meetings. Each meeting will last approximately 15-20 
minutes. 
 
Students Against Destructive Decisions Club is looking for new members. Join during club signups.      SADD Club 
 
Any student interested in joining Student Awareness for the 2018-19 school year should stop by and pick up an application 
from Ms. Bell in 234.  Student Awareness is a student community service club that hosts fundraisers including the dodgeball 
tournament and Crop for a Cure. 
 

-see other side- 



Dodge Poetry Festival:  Any student planning on attending the Dodge Poetry Festival this year needs to attend a mandatory 
meeting in room 260 Friday after school. The meeting will be short.  If you cannot attend you need to see Mr. Earley in person. 
 
Cyber Seniors is back!  On October 9th, 16th, 23rd and 30th at the MT Public Library, we will need many student volunteers to 
teach senior citizens how to use technology.  Last year our group was really active and helped teach everything from how to use 
an iPhone and turn on an iPad to setting up Facebook, Skype, Twitter and Instagram accounts.  The older generation sometimes 
finds technology to be a bit of a mystery.  You are all digital natives.  Please consider teaching what is easy for you to use in your 
daily life to people who genuinely want and need to learn to use technology.  Stop by the high school library TODAY to sign up to 
help at one or more sessions.  Transportation provided for those who need it.  
 
Interested in becoming a mentor for students with special needs? Please consider joining Blue Streak Connections for the 2018-
2019 school year. Pick up an application in room 160. Applications are due to room 160 by the end of the day on Monday, 
September 10. 
 
Attention French students: There will be an informational meeting for parents and students interested in going on the 2019 
France and Switzerland trip on Wednesday, September 19 at 6:00 pm in Room 205. If you cannot make the meeting, please see 
Mrs. Kerri Frederick in Room 205 for other ways to sign up! 
 
Quiz Bowl Try-Outs:  Quiz bowl try-outs will be held after school today, September 7th in room 018.  To sign-up, go to 
mtquizbowl.net and click on try-outs.  Complete the survey.  If you have any questions or would like more information, see Mrs. 
Doll in room 018. 
 
Boys Basketball Open Gyms:  Open Gyms will begin on Tuesday, September 11 for all boys entering grades 9-12 for the 2018-
2019 season.  Open gyms will be on Tuesdays and Thursdays in the Arena, times will vary.  Calendars will be available on 
September 11 at open gym or by contacting Coach Johns.  Google calendar schedules are available via the Athletic Department's 
website and social media posts. Please pay attention to announcements on bad weather days as Fall sports may take the gyms.  
              
Girls Basketball open gyms will be held on Mondays and Wednesdays after school from 3-5 starting Monday Sept 10th.  We will 
start each session outside the weight room.  Questions see Coach Burkhart in room 173. 
 
Chipotle is hosting a fundraiser for the Manheim Township Boys Soccer Team! Come and join members of the Varsity and JV 
Boys Soccer teams for dinner at Chipotle on Monday, September 10th. Simply bring in the flyer, show it on your smart phone 
(twitter and instagram @BoysMTSoccer) or tell the cashier that you’re supporting the MT Boys Soccer Team, and 50% of the 
proceeds from your purchase between 4:00pm and 8:00pm will be donated to the team. Thank you for your support! We look 
forward to seeing you there! 
 
This year the soccer teams are collecting children and youth winter coats as part of the Coats for Kids campaign.  If you have 
extra children or youth sized winter coats you can bring them to Coach Bakers room 131 or you can place them in the collection 
bins at all boy’s home soccer games.  Thanks for your support. 
 
All MTSD high school students, grades 9-12, who have paid an Activity Fee during the 2017-2018 or 2018-2019 school year, for 
a club or sport, will gain entry to all home league sports events at no charge.   PLEASE BRING YOUR MOST CURRENT STUDENT 
ID.  For football games, please enter at the Pass Gate.  Any questions please visit the Athletic Office at the Arena.  

 
 

TODAY’S   SPORTS 
SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME 

Vgtennis Linden Hall School A Linden Hall School 3:00 1:45 2:00 
Vghockey Warwick A Warwick HS Turf Field 4:15  2:40 
Jvghockey Warwick A Warwick HS Field 1 & Turf 5:30  2:40 
Vfoot Central Dauphin  A Central Dauphin HS 7:00  4:00 

   
 

SATURDAY’S   SPORTS 
SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME 

Vxc PTXC Invitational A Kutztown University 9:00  6:50 
Frxc PTXC Invitational A Kutztown University 9:00  6:30 
Frfoot Central York A Central York HS Football Field 9:30  7:45 
Vbsoccer Cumberland Valley  A Lebanon Valley College 3:30  12:00 

 


